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YOUTH @ UNITED

Dear Mr. Guari,

Thank you for your generous contribution to the 6^ Annual Boxed for Success
School Supply Drive.

This year the drive collected record numbers of donations. We distributed more
than $13,115 and more than 52,250 indiridual suppUes, including 13,200 sheets of
paper, 6,000 crayons, 4,547 pencils, 1,323 markers and 538 glue sticks. The
donations were given to three Title 1 schools in Palm Beach County: Belle Glade,
C.O. Taylor/Kirklane and Highland Elementary Schools.

With your contribution, hundreds of less fortunate students will start the new
school year with hope and excitement. Thank you for investing in education and
putting students on the path to success!

With gratitude.

Mercedes Cassidy
Youth United Chairmen

Lily Guari


